
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
March 15, 2010 

 
 
William Earl Morgan 
P.O. Box 453 
Bruce, MS.  38915 
          1800E3-RLG 
 
 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                 Applicant: William Morgan 
                                                                                 Channel 34, Calhoun City, MS. 
                                                                                 File number BLDTL-20100205ACT 
                                                                                 Facility Id No.:72540 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
We are currently processing your above-referenced digital license application.  Our 
preliminary engineering review reveals that your proposed digital license application  
maximum effective radiated power (ERP) is reported to be 50 kW which does not match 
the ERP of 3 kW as granted on the underlying construction permit; therefore, the above 
referenced digital license application IS HEREBY DISMISSED. 
 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                          Associate Chief 
                                                                                          Video Division 
                                                                                           Media Bureau 


